
Mr Wilson’s Weekly Message 

Happy New Year to all of our parents, students, 

staff, governors and members of our local community. At 

the start of a New Year, I like to reset my goals: to refresh 

my aims for the year. Here at The Hurlingham Academy, we 

know how important continuous improvement is. Therefore I 

encourage all members of our Hurlingham Academy com-

munity to set a resolution for 2022. Perhaps you could try 

setting a tangible but challenging goal this year. Exercise, 

nutrition, reading and developing new skills are often a 

good place to start when thinking about target-setting. I know Ms Ling has given up meat, alt-

hough I’m not sure I will be going that far with my resolutions. I would be lost without my famous 

jerk chicken! We always expect the best from our students and this week is no exception. Key 

Stage 3 have come back with a fantastic attitude and are busy preparing for their assessments  

which begin on Monday. Years 10 and 11 are responding to their results from the Autumn term 

and reflecting on how they can make even more progress this term. I know 2022 will be a suc-

cessful year for our school and I look forward to working together to make this the best year 

yet!   
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KS3 Assessments  

Exams for Year 7-9 begin on Monday. The timetable for the exams is below. Please remind your 

son/daughter to complete their revision homework this weekend. They should also check their 

revision manifest booklet to see what content will be covered in the exam and to see what revi-

sion tips each of their teachers has recommended. Spare copies of the revision manifests are 

available on the school website here: https://www.thehurlinghamacademy.org.uk/students/

assessment-manifest. Good luck to all of our KS3 students - we know your hard work will pay off!   

https://www.thehurlinghamacademy.org.uk/students/assessment-manifest
https://www.thehurlinghamacademy.org.uk/students/assessment-manifest


Mr Wilson’s Commendations  

Over the Christmas break our pupils have been working hard to ensure they are full prepared 

for the busy term ahead. Congratulations this week go to the following pupils, who made it to 

the top of our maths, science and English leader boards: 

 

Top of the leader board for Hegarty Maths this week are: 

Year 7 - Evelyn 

Year 8 - Maya  

Year 9 - Fatima 

Year 10 - Chloe  

Year 11 - Adem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Top of the leader board for Educake Science this week are: 

Year 7 - Olivia  

Year 8 - Deja  

Year 9 - Demi  

Year 10 - Stephanie  

Year 11 - Sofia 

 

 

Description Date Time 

Whole School Assembly  Monday 10th January 08:25 - 09:00 

KS3 Assessments Monday 10th - Friday 21st January 08:25 - 15:30 

Year 11 Parents Evening – virtual Thursday 13th January 16:00 - 19:00 

Key dates for week beginning January 10th - Week 2 


